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Press Release 

January 7, 2003

Kungsleden financial reports for the financial year 2003

The property company Kungsleden AB (publ) forthcoming financial reports

· Financial Statement  for 2002
February 20, 2003


· Annual Report
March 2003


· Annual general meeting
April 10, 2003


· Interim Report January - March
April 23, 2003


· Interim Report January – June 
August 15, 2003


· Interim Report January – September
 October 24, 2003

For more information, please contact:

Johan Risberg, Deputy Chief Executive, tel: +46 (0)8 503 05206, mobile: +46 (0)70 690 6565 


Kungsleden’s strategy is to assure sustainable high and stable returns proceeding from its existing holding, and through acquisitions and disposals. Kungsleden’s property holding comprises 415 properties with a book value of approximately SEK 9.5 bn. The holding is located in a total of 122 municipalities, although concentrated on the Swedish provinces of Götaland and Svealand. Kungsleden has been quoted on the Stockholm Exchange O-list since 14 April 1999.
